
Daffodils Class 
Autumn Newsletter 

Hello Daffodils Families! 
Welcome back to School and I hope you have all had a lovely summer holiday. 

My name is Tapiwa and I am the new Daffodils Class Teacher.

In Daffodils Class there 
are 8 children:

Harris, Leland, Nerese, 
Liver, Omar, Susan and 

Yusuf 

3 TA’s: Lilian, Nicola and 
Toyosi

This term in Daffodils, we are 
going to be learning through 

the topic ‘Belonging’. Our focus 
will be settling the children 
into the new routines and 

getting to know each other. 
Please see attached: the class
timetable and the checklist. 
All the children have a class 
diary and we write in it each 

day. Please do the same. 

This is my email 
address: 

t.Gallagher@lancasteria
n.manchester.sch.uk

Please send me an email 
if you have any queries 

regarding your child 
that cannot be 

answered by the office 
or through the diary. 
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